
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
    
 
In accordance with the Town of Vegreville’s Community Standards Bylaw No. 17-2018, tenders for 
snow removal are now being accepted. Interested parties are requested to either pick up a Sidewalk 
Snow Removal Tender Form at the Town Office, 4829 - 50 Street or download, print, and complete 
the Tender Form directly from Vegreville.com.  
 
This tender is for a two-year term commencing January 1st, 2022 and concluding on September 30th, 
2024. 
 
Sealed tenders are to be marked “Sidewalk Snow Removal Tender” and must be submitted by 1:00 
P.M. on Friday, December 10th, 2021.  
 
Tenders may be submitted by mail or in-person to:  
 

TOWN OF VEGREVILLE  
    PHIL ROWE 
    COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR 
    4829-50TH STREET 
    VEGREVILLE, AB 
    T9C 1R7 

 
Tenders must include a Workers Compensation Number and proof of liability insurance coverage 
with a minimum value of $2,000,000 per occurrence. 
 
For further information, please contact Lesley Kucherawy at 780-632-3966 ext. 1106. 
 
 


